
Archives Report for 3/19/22 AWSC Meeting 
 
 
Hello to my fellow Al-Anon Trusted Servants, 
 
At this 3-8-22 writing, with my portable scanner that hooks up to my laptop, I have 
scanned AWSC and Assembly Documents for the 1970’s, 1980’s and some from the 1990’s 
and 200-2006.  I am working with Webmaster Ellen to determine the best way to get them 
from my laptop to her for the NYN website.  As I had mentioned previously for our 
Newsletter, I also scanned and emailed a few precious 1960’s Lois W. documents to Ellen.  
 
I have not researched multi-page document scanning costs from Staples, etc., because I 
have been able to do a lot of the scanning with my own equipment so far.  Also, one 
member approached me that she thought her home scanner would be able to handle 
multiple pages through its feeder.   
 
I am setting aside documents that I think the appropriate Coordinators should review to 
decide if they need to be saved (such as Alateen and NYSAC). I am thinking in August or 
September I could schedule a meet-up and deliver them to Syracuse and/or Rochester (I 
am in Albany).  
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Maria S. 
New York North Archives Coordinator 


